Subject Header: School Direct PGCE pre-course information and tasks to complete
<date>

Dear <Trainee>
SCHOOL DIRECT (@Exeter route) Secondary PGCE Programme 2018/19 Pre-course Information
On behalf of the University and the Graduate School of Education, we write to offer you a warm welcome to the School Direct Secondary PGCE programme 2018/19. It is a challenging but rewarding programme in which you will develop a greater understanding about teaching secondary aged pupils and discover more about yourself as a person and a teacher. During your time with us we try to be supportive, encouraging and approachable.   Should you have any queries, please contact your lead school first. If they are unable to answer your query or if it is during school holiday time, then the contact point at the Graduate School of Education is: 
	General course queries:
	Info at St Luke’s Team

Tel: 01392 724837

email: info.stlukes@exeter.ac.uk


(Note: please do not reply directly to this email.  Any queries relating to the content of this email and the information provided should be directed to the Info at St Luke’s Team or the relevant tutor.)

Please visit the Graduate School of Education website where we have uploaded some important information about tasks to do over the summer and during your preliminary experience.  It also contains information about the Autumn term and includes where to report on the first day of term. Please go to:

https://www.exeter.ac.uk/teachertraining/apply/precourse2018-19/schooldirect/ 
(The webpage can also be found by going to the Graduate School of Education homepage www.exeter.ac.uk/education and clicking on Teacher Training from the menu on the left, then selecting Pre-Course Information from the Apply menu and then clicking on the link to School Direct pre-course information.)

Enclosed with this letter is a checklist showing all the documents you need to access from the website.  Please take the time to ensure that you are fully prepared for the first day of the taught course.

Managing paperwork is an increasingly significant element in all professions.  We recommend that you keep a careful record of all the information we provide for you; it will make the start of term a much easier experience! 

Annabel Watson – School Direct PGCE Programme Director
Tom Ralph – Secondary PGCE Programme Director

Graduate School of Education
University of Exeter
___________________________________________________________________________________

Accompanying document:

Checklist of information to be accessed from our website
